
Bramcote college PTA AGM 

19th September 2023 

 

Attendees                                                                     Apologies- Gareth 

Sned                                                                                                  Cathy 

Pauline                                                                                              Claire 

Jo 

Gemma 

Melissa 

Anne 

The PTA’s purpose is to improve the experiences of the students by supporting the school 

and help develop a community of parents/carers, teachers and students and enable new 

connections and friendships. 

Over the last school year our PTA have ran the following events. 

A Christmas chocolate and gift tombola, an Easter egg tombola, a Christmas market and a 

summer festival. We have also supported the annual school production plus a movie/ talent 

evening. We also assisted in the running of the year 7/8 Christmas party.  

Our aim is to raise approximately £2000 per year which goes to support the students and 

teachers to provide a great school experience.  

Treasurer 

Current bank balance-£2203 

Spend in the last school year- 

Culture day £260  

Library £500 

Uniforms £360 

Roller disco £250 

Litter pickers £186 

Music stand £125 

Mugs £98 



Netball £200 

School production £500 

 

As a legal requirement we need to vote for the following positions with in the PTA. 

Chair- Elizabeth proposed by Jo and Melissa 

Secretary- Gemma proposed By Elizabeth and Jo 

Treasurer- Gareth proposed by Gemma and Pauline 

We are looking for a deputy treasurer and a new secretary. If anyone is interested in joining 

the PTA or would be interested in the above positions. Please contact us for a chat. Details 

are at the end of the minutes.  

Jo- teacher member of the PTA 

The teachers would like to thank the PTA for their continued support of the school and 

students.  

The PTA would like to thank the teachers for their support at the summer festival, it helped 

us to make more money for the school. 

The PTA are supported by local shops and would like to thank Sharpes of Wollaton, Cutlers, 

Tesco Beeston and the BP garage on Wollaton Vale.  

The Chair 

I would like to thank the following people for their support. Jo, Cathy, Melissa, Pauline, 

Nicola, Gemma, Gareth, Anne and Claire. Also, staff members Heather, Dan, Emma, Claire, 

Dawn and Simon. 

AOB- dates for your diary 

Year 6 open evening 26th September- PTA to attend to promote new members 

Christmas Market 23rd November 6-8 pm  

Christmas chocolate and gift tombola- 5th December 11am-230pm 

Christmas party- 20th December 1:30-3:30 

Next PTA meeting 10th October 6pm at Sherwin arms. All welcome. 

 

If you would like to find out more about joining our amazing PTA please email 

pta@bramcote.college or leave a message at school and we will contact you. 
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